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From: ETHICS
Sent: Tuesday, April 06, 2004 9:25 AM
To: Burgess, Andrew Park & Rec
Subject: RE: Request for an Opinion - CITT Ordinance Modifications by the BCC

Mr. Burgess,

I assume that the special subcommittee meeting is a public meeting. Assuming it is a public meeting, there is nothing in
the Conflict of Interest and Code of Ethics Ordinance that would prevent you from voting on a resolution concerning the
CITT. The fact that you are a County employee would not create a conflict, unless the action the subcommittee is
considering would directly impact your employment with the County.

If you have any additional questions, feel free to contact me at your convenience.

Thank you,

Robert Meyers, Executive Director
Miami-Dade Commission on Ethics and Public Trust

Original

Message

From: Burgess, Andrew Park & Rec
Sent: Monday, April 05, 2004 1:06 PM
To: ETHICS
Subject: Request for an Opinion - CITT Ordinance Modifications by the BCC

Good Afternoon!

On April 14th 2004, at a Special Subcommittee meeting, CTAC members will be discussing and possibly
voting on a resolution concerning the proposed Citizen Independent Transportation Trust CITT
Ordinance modifications by the Board of County Commissioners BCC. Being that I am a Miami-Dade
County employee and a CTAC member, I am concerned about a possible conflict of interest by voting on
this issue.

Please render an opinion on this matter.

Thanks.

4nfrewcBurgess,EI
cPar&s ConstructionContractSpeciaist
a6urges@miami6acfe.gov
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